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Dear VHS Wrestling Supporter, 

 

The Valencia High School wrestling team is a self-supporting athletic team. The program is funded 

completely by donations. As a means of funding the VHS Wrestling Team, we have formed VHS Wrestling 

Boosters Inc. 

 

VHS Wrestling Boosters Inc. is a California non-profit corporation and is a recognized public charity 

organized specifically to raise funds to support the operations of the team. These expenses include: 

uniforms, tournament fees, transportation, lodging, and district coaching fees. 

 

The VHS Wrestling Team is beginning its 9th season! In our short 9 years, we have had numerous CIF 

champions, CIF State medalists and 2 State Champions!  

 

Wrestling is both a team sport and an individual sport. Each season our team is growing. This year we have 

38 wrestlers in the program. Wrestling is for student athletes of all sizes and weights, ranging from 100 

pounds to 295 pounds, each competing in their own weight class. Unlike many sports, every wrestler 

participates in every league meet or tournament; no one sits on the bench. The sport of wrestling builds 

physical fitness, self-discipline, mental and physical agility, goal setting, team building, sportsmanship, and 

self-confidence. Our wrestlers are dedicated to working hard, being good representatives of our community, 

and building skills and discipline that will help them be successful and productive adults.  

 

We are requesting financial support in sponsorship levels of:  

 

Silver Sponsor $500 

Plaque with team picture for display at business, sponsorship ad and acknowledgement on VHS 

Wrestling website and Facebook page. 

 Gold Sponsor $1000 

Banner displayed at Peterson Grapplers, Plaque with team picture for display at business, 

sponsorship ad and acknowledgement on VHS Wrestling website and Facebook page. 

 

If you wish to make a different donation or a personal donation, all donations are tax deductible as a 

charitable donation and are greatly appreciated. Receipts will be provided. 

 

Thank you for helping build our wrestling program as we start our new season. 

 

 

 
Jenifer Ando 

(805) 368-1613 

 


